Ramblewood Estates Recreation Association, Inc. 2018 Non-Resident Pool Membership Enrollment Announcement

January 26, 2018

Dear Non-Resident Pool Member,

We are just a few short months from the opening of our neighborhood pool. As a past member of our pool, we want you to know that it is time to plan your enrollment this year.

The Ramblewood Pool is owned and operated by the board of the Ramblewood Estates Recreation Association, Inc. The board has been hard at work over the past year planning for the 2018 season as well as making improvements to the facility.

The membership in the past few years has been at the maximum capacity. We expect to be full again this year.

We appreciate our members who live outside the neighborhood and we want to make sure you have a great experience and keep coming back each year. Since there is increasing demand for membership in our pool, we want to ensure your spot is available to you this year.

As a benefit to returning non-resident members, the board has a special application period for you. If you have an interest in renewing your membership in the pool this year, you must download and send in your completed application and all applicable fees to the address on the Membership Application by May 1, 2018.

Ramblewood Pool Opening date is May 26, 2018

The pool membership enrollment timeline for accepting application is as follows:

Non-Resident Returning Members April 1 thru May 1

*Open enrollment May 4 until all memberships are sold (max 100)

After May 4 and until the last available membership is sold, enrollment will be open on a first come, first served basis.

*Open Enrollment dependent on space available

If you have any questions or would like more information, please send an email to ramblewood.pool@gmail.com or Kristy Richardson 695-4377, or President Bill Boller at 731-293-1075. Thank you again for your continued support and membership in the Ramblewood Pool. We look forward to seeing you at the pool this year.

For your convenience, you can place your membership form in the secure mailbox located at 28 Willowridge Circle, Jackson, TN 38305. No postage stamp is needed.

Best Regards,

Membership Committee